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Members of the Healthcare Department Doriann H. Cain of the
Indianapolis office, Heather F. Delgado, Serj Mooradian, Claire M. Reed
and Charles J. Schultz of the Chicago office, Laura D. Seng of the South
Bend office, and Julie Veldman Harris of the Columbus office wrote a new
publication for the American Health Lawyers Association: Ancillary
Providers in Health Care: A Primer. The publication is a guide for those
who need to know their state's regulations regarding ancillary providers.
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